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 ACCIDENT.—On Friday night last, one of the employee of the Isle of Wight 

Railway, named Alfred PHILLIPS, met with a serious accident.  He had gone to extinguish 

the lamps at a signal-post at St. John’s Road Station, when he fell from the top on to the 

metals below, a distance of 16ft or 18ft.  His wrist was broken, and he was very severely 

bruised.  He was taken to his home at Bennett Street, where he still remains. 
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